October 12, 1995

Mr. Richard W. Sullins 218 Westover Drive Burnsville, NC 28714

Dear Mr. Sullins:

This is in response to your letter of September 19, 1995 to Mr. David Marwell regarding the possible location of additional assassination records in New Orleans.

We are aware of the files compiled by the Metropolitan Crime Commission. Another Review Board staff member and I have been in communication with the Crime Commission and have visited their offices in New Orleans on separate occasions. Our dialogue with the Commission staff is ongoing.

Thank you for writing again. It would be helpful if any future correspondence to the Review Board were directed to my attention to ensure a prompt response.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications